



National Accreditation Board for Testing and Calibration Laboratories

(A Constituent Board of Quality Council of India)

NABL/C-0016 20.06.2024

Dr. T BHAVANI SHANKER

CENTRAL POWER RESEARCH INSTITUTE(C P R I)
PROF SIR CV RAMAN ROAD, PO BOX 8066,
SADASHIVNAGAR POST OFFICE
BENGALURU,KARNATAKA-560080

Mobile: 9448141980 E-mail: tbs@cpri.in

Subject: Renewal of Accreditation including Advisory

Dear Sir.

NABL is pleased to inform you that the renewal of accreditation is granted to your laboratory in accordance with ISO/IEC 17025: 2017 for the discipline of Electro - Technical calibration as per the scope recommended by assessment team with changes as mentioned below:

• Inclusion of Harmonics in the scope (ref. NC No. 5)

However, laboratory is required to address the following within 10 days:

• Mention the fundamental frequency for Harmonics in the scope

All the personnel proposed by the laboratory to report, review and authorize the results are accepted.

Laboratory to participate in the next available PT Programs and also strictly adhere to their own 2 Year PT / ILC plan in line with NABL 163.

The accreditation certificate no.CC - 2249 with issue dates 10.06.2024 and valid till 09.06.2026 with amendment date 19.06.2024 is under preparation stage.

Being an accredited laboratory, it is required to strictly adhere to the Terms and Conditions as mentioned in NABL 131 at all times during the accreditation period.

The desktop surveillance of the laboratory will be conducted in April 2025. Thereafter, the renewal application is to be submitted 6 months prior to expiry of validity of accreditation certificate.

Being an accredited laboratory, it is required to strictly adhere to the NABL 133 requirements for use of NABL symbol. In case you wish to use the NABL Accredited CAB Combined ILAC MRA Mark in your reports, please submit request for permission through the portal.

The accredited laboratory shall mention the ULR No. and QR Code on all the test reports. The details for implementation of the same is given on the NABL Website.

Yours Sincerely, Anisha Rawat anisharawat@nabl.qcin.org